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Bristol Fire
Department

Inter Office Memorandum 22
To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator “2 %:
From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief = =k
cc: File

Date: August 9, 2023

Re: License Recommendation, August 23 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:

1. Request to transfer Class BV Liquor License

Leah Roberge for Roberge Enterprises, LLC. d/b/a Rivers and Rhodes to Jennfier
Medina for Carvalho Group LLC. d/b/a Pisco & Tequila Bistro

382 Thames St. Unit 1

There is no objection to the granting of said license provided a life safety inspection is performed
by the Fire Marshal prior to opening and the applicant is compliant with all applicable laws, codes,
ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.




